Carlton Miniott Community Primary School



Newsletter

8th December

Extra Zumba Class

9th December

Y5/6 Panto Visit

1.30 Y3&4 Production

6.45 F/KS1 Production

10th December

1.30 F/KS1 Production

6.30 Y3/4 Production

10th December

Y6 last swim

11th December

F/KS1 Christmas Party

14th December

Y3/4 Christmas Party

17th December

Y5 swimming starts

18th December

School closes at 2.30pm

Parish Carol Service in St Lawrence's Church 7pm

5th January

School Re-opens

New Staff

I am pleased to be able to tell you that we have appointed two very experienced teachers to take over from Mrs Suggitt and Mrs Farrington in January. Mrs Mallett has been appointed as Foundation/Key Stage 1 leader and will be teaching in Class 1. Mrs Whitehouse will be teaching in our Reception Class. Both teachers will be in school before the Christmas holidays to meet the children. I would also like to wish Mrs Suggitt and Mrs Farrington all the best at their new schools and thank them for all the work they have done at Carlton Miniott Primary School.

Poppy Appeal

Thank you to everyone who supported the Poppy Appeal in school this year. Thanks to your generosity, we raised a total of £170.03.

Christmas Fayre

Thank you to everyone who helped or attended the Christmas Fayre on Friday. A special thank you to Karen Dale Wood and her team for all the organisation and hard work they put in to make this happen. A grand total of £708.00 was raised

Parish Council Carols around the Christmas Tree

The Parish Council invite you to their Carols around the Christmas Tree, which will take place on 21st December at 7pm, under the Christmas lights at St Lawrence's Church in Carlton Miniott. Music will be provided by Thirsk RBL Band and refreshments will be available in the church afterwards.

Parish Council Carol Service

Once again our singing group and Orchestra will be taking part in the Carlton Miniott Carol Service on Friday 18th December at 7pm in St Lawrence's Church. Everyone is very welcome to attend.

Christmas Productions

If anyone has any tickets that they are unable to use, for either evening production, please return them to the school office prior to the production if possible, thank you

Merry Christmas

On behalf of everyone at Carlton Miniott Primary School, I would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.



For up-to-date events information and holiday dates, please check the school website www.carltonminiott.n-vorks.sch.uk